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April 13, 2023

To Our Valued Customers and Partners,

In support of domestic preference goals for federally funded projects, AFL proudly offers, and 
continues to offer, fiber optic cable and components that meet Build America, Buy America Act (BABA) 
requirements. We deliver a wide range of compliant products and we’re ready to help you choose 
products that will meet your project compliance requirements.

In addition to our U.S. cable manufacturing facilities, AFL has production capabilities around the 
world and a robust, global network of qualified sources of supply from eligible countries. For the 
products that are currently not fully compliant with domestic preference regulations, AFL is taking 
proactive steps to obtain domestic sources and manufacture its products in the United States.

To ensure BABA requirements are appropriately captured and maintained throughout the 
manufacturing process, BABA (along with any other regulatory requirements) must be specified at 
the time of quotation and order to AFL.

Should you have any questions, please contact us at ConnectingAmerica@AFLglobal.com.

Sincerely,

Jaxon Lang Stephanie Buccolo 
President and CEO Chief Supply Officer 
AFL Telecommunications LLC AFL Telecommunications LLC

Link to more information:

AFLglobal.com/ConnectingAmerica

https://www.aflglobal.com/en/Company/Company-Profile/Connecting-America

